
We’ll be in your street

Attention - Smith Street  Smithville.
Dear Homeowner

As you are no doubt aware, property prices have changed dramatically.
Homeowners are extremely keen to know what their property could be worth in today’s market.

To help, we have prepared property reports for those that have asked, and I thought I would
also offer the same service to you.

If you are interested, I will provide a letter with the appraised value of your property and also a
detailed market report of properties for sale and sold in your area.

When will we be in your street?

Your street is scheduled for [Tuesday 15th July 2021 to Wednesday 16th July 2021].

If you would like me to call over during this time or you’d like to schedule another time, please
call me on  [0412 210 558].

Thank you

[Lisa B]
[Director]
[XYZ Real Estate]
[Lisa@YourRealEstate.com.au]
[www.YourRealEstate.com.au]
[Phone 555 5555]
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